
June	14,	2016	

	

Board	Meeting	Highlights	

	

The	Board	honored	outgoing	retirees	and	incoming	tenure	recipients	at	
this	meeting.	Ten-year	Kent	librarian	Beth	Brittonsmith,	24-year	
teacher	Nancy	Kniesche,	and	8-year	school	psychologist	Anna	Minton	
were	thanked	for	their	service	and	given	engraved	vases	as	a	token	of	
the	district's	appreciation.	The	Board	then	acknowledged	the	granting	
of	permanent	status	to	Michael	Bessonette,	Abigail	Davis,	Alison	Roth,	
and	Cass	Walsh,	all	teachers	currently	working	at	Bacich.	
	
Outgoing	kik	co-presidents	Connie	and	Jeff	Zlot	were	thanked	by	the	
Board	and	administration	for	their	years	of	service	to	the	foundation	
and	to	the	District.	It	was	noted	that	they	are	great	leaders	and	never	
shy	away	from	rolling	up	their	sleeves	and	getting	their	hands	dirty.	
	
The	Board	approved	the	district's	response	to	the	Grand	Jury	report	on	
website	transparency	which	was	issued	earlier	in	the	Spring.	
Improvements	suggested	by	the	Grand	Jury	with	which	we	concurred	
were	implemented.	Where	we	did	not	agree,	explanation	was	given.	
Details	are	available	here.	
	
The	Board's	next	regularly	scheduled	meeting	will	be	on	August	23,	
2016,	in	the	District	Office	at	750	College	Avenue.	


